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From:
To: Planning
Subject: NYM/2022/0622
Date: 05 October 2022 07:44:18

Re: High Mitten Cottage, Back Lane!, Hawsker.  NYM/2022/0622

I am writing to support this application.  At the present time the building is a two up two
down  cottage.  This application is for single storey modest extensions that will enhance
the cottage and give more convenient and necessary living space for the applicant.  The
applicant wishes to ensure that the design fits in with the vernacular of other local
buildings, the cottage is not visible from any roads etc being up a track from a back road in
Hawsker.

I hope this application will be considered sympathetically and approved to enable the
applicant to move forward.

Cllr.Jane. Mortimer
Fylingdales Ward
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